
Key Stage One 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to everyone who joined our Zoom phonics and religion lessons last. We really 

enjoyed seeing the children join and in and being eager to learn!  

Work for w.b. 21.09.20 will be uploaded to our Google Classrooms by 7:30am Monday 

morning. On there you will find: 

- Maths tasks set for the week on a PowerPoint (continuing with place value using 

White Rose Maths questions to work through. Children’s activities for the week have 

been added to the PowerPoint which can be completed without having to print 

them) 

- English tasks set for the week on a PowerPoint  (we are continuing with our new text 

The Lonely Beast. Please recap the first pages we read in school and continue to 

read. English activities  have been added to the PowerPoint again, children can 

complete the activities on paper at home, rather than print materials) 

- Year 1 and Year 2 White Rose Maths sheets for place value  

- Topic Work – this is science based using the Oak Academy Trust website focused on 

plants  

- Religion work has been set based on our topic ‘families’ 

- Please continue with Big Maths Learn Its sheets  

- Building reading skills work developing inference and questioning skills  

Our daily phonic Zoom lessons will continue everyday as well as two religion lessons this 

coming week. 

Phonics group 1 – 9am with Mrs Weekes 

Phonics group 2 – 10am with Mrs Weekes 

Phonics group 3 – 9am with Miss Jones 

Phonics group 4 – 10am with Miss Jones 

Our religion lessons will be at 1:30pm on Tuesday and Thursday. This will be the same 

lesson so please choose which day suits you best.  

Please ensure you are all logged onto and assigned to your correct class on Goggle 

Classroom.  

If you need Zoom details sending to another contact please notify Mrs McBride in the office 

office@stthomasmorerc.rochdale.sch.uk – thank you to those who have already done so.  

If you need any further assistant please do not hesitate to contact us. 

We look forward to seeing you soon, 

The Key Stage One Team   
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